
From: Kate Hughes <clerk@stweonardsparishcouncil.org>  
Sent: 01 January 2021 22:23 
To: Brace, Carl <Carl.Brace@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning Application 203904 - Northgate Farm 

 

Dear Carl  

 

Happy New Year to you.   

 

Apologies, in the lead up to the busy Christmas period, I have forgotten to send you 

the Parish Council comments on the above planning application.  

 

The Council agreed to support the application but asked if a condition could be put in 

to ask the applicant to ensure the verges on the local U roads leading to and from the 

Farm be kept tidy and not messed up by the extra heavy vehicular traffic.  

 

Many thanks.  

 

Kind regards  

 

Kate  

Kate Hughes 

Parish Clerk,  St Weonards Parish Council 

E:  clerk@stweonardsparishcouncil.org 

W:  www.stweonardsparishcouncil.org 
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